
Follow-Up on Workplace Health Program 

Completion 

Dear [Employee's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up on the completion of the 

Workplace Health Program that you recently participated in. We appreciate your commitment to 

enhancing workplace health and well-being. 

Please take a moment to provide us with your feedback on the program and any suggestions for 

improvement. Your insights are invaluable in helping us create a healthier work environment for 

everyone. 

Thank you for your dedication to our workplace health initiatives. We look forward to hearing 

from you soon. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


